SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Durham Technical Community College Orange County Campus

Meeting Date:

December 3, 2002

Recommendation:

The Transportation Board voted 8-0 to recommend the following:

• The Town should send a letter to the Orange County Commissioners re-emphasizing the need to locate the proposed Orange County satellite Durham Tech campus in a location that can provide public transit access. The Town should also request representation on the Site Committee.

The Board also requests that the Council include a copy of the Town's August 6, 2001, from Mayor Waldorf to Dr. Halkiotis, to the Orange County Commissioners and members of the Site Committee.

Vote:

8-0

Aye:

Cianciolo, Lathrop, Howe, Hintz, Hampton, Dobbins,

Koontz, Schroeder

Nay: None

Prepared by:

Loren Hintz Chair, Chapel Hill Transportation Board

David Bonk, Senior Transportation Planner, Staff